Most Reverend Gerald R. Barnes Diocese of San Bernadino Office of the Bishop 1201 E. Highland Avenue San Bernadino, CA 92404-4641

Email: <u>BishopsOffice@sbdiocese.org</u>

Dear Most Reverend Barnes,

I want to share with you my joy and excitement that we will at long last have a Catholic High School in our area. As you know, Catholic Education is an investment that lasts forever; enriching the hearts and minds of our children. St. Francis Catholic Preparatory High School will provide a solid, faith-based curriculum that, until now, has not been available without long commutes and extended hardships on local families. Our young people will now have the opportunity to become servant leaders while excelling in their studies, and will be able to do so close to home.

Our family is supporting St. Francis College Preparatory High School, and we are looking forward to your support and blessing as well. Thank you for your time and your consideration.

Signature	
Name	
Address	
City/State/Zip	
Email	
Parish (if applicable)	